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    Thursday 6th July 2023  
  
Dear Parents and Carers,  
  
As we are beginning to approach the end of the school year, we are beginning to think about next years’ 
arrangements.  Below is a list of teachers and their 2023-2024 class groups:  
  

 Nursery: Mrs Wood  
 Reception: Mrs Wall  
 Year 1/2: Miss Dalby  
 Year 3: Miss Shepherd  
 Year 4:  Mrs Collier  
 Year 5: Miss Scholes  
 Year 6: Mrs Kirkman  

  
To prepare the children for September, we are going to be doing a special transition week. This is for 
pupils in current Reception class to Year 5. Transition will start on Tuesday 11th July with children 
spending Tuesday, Wednesday and Thursday with their new teachers in their new classrooms. This will 
give children a chance to find out about what they are going to be learning, get used to new routines and 
begin to get to know what it feels like to be in the ‘next’ class.    
  
This is a repeat of what we have done in previous years. It was very successful and helped us to get off to 
a good start in September. On Tuesday 11th July children will go to their existing classes at the beginning 
of the day. After a morning assembly they will then go to their new classes. At the end of each day 
children will be dismissed by their new teachers from their new classrooms. The following morning 
(Wednesday) children will go straight to their new classes.   
  
Where to collect your children from:  
  

 Pupils in Y1/2 next year this will be from the Key Stage 1 door –next to the library.  
 Pupils in Year 3 next year will be collected from the classroom door near the table tennis tables  
 Pupils in Year 4 and 6 next year will be collected from the Key Stage 2 door – near the hall  
 Pupils in Year 5 next year will be from their current classroom door  

  
If you’re not sure where to collect from please speak to your child’s class teacher in the morning.   
  
If you have any questions regarding transition, please don’t hesitate to speak to a member of the school 
staff.  
  
Yours sincerely   
  
Mr Chandler   

 


